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TO: Board of Education 

 

FROM: Kathleen Skellie 

 

RE: UPK Request for Proposals 

 

DATE: February 3, 2023 

 

We received four completed proposals from community-based organizations to enter into a partnership 
with the district to provide Universal PreK for Ballston Spa families. A representative committee reviewed 
the proposals, and selected three organizations to be presented to the Board of Education on February 8.  
The fourth application is from the Saratoga Regional YMCA; it was not accepted because they requested to 
relocate their program to school district facilities, which is not an option. 
 
For the 23-24 school year, Ballston Area Community Center will host three full-day classrooms, Head Start 
will host four full-day classrooms, and Little Achievers will host one full-day classroom.  
 
Thank you. 
 


